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KGA Releases Membership Survey 

KGA Membership,  

At KGA we know our members are the gold standard in our industry, not only in Kentucky, but also in our nation. We are 

honored to serve you, and we understand that we must continually evolve to represent your interests and to support your 

mission. In this spirit, KGA has released the 2015 KGA Membership Survey and we encourage you to participate. To help 

KGA tailor our membership services to you, please take about 10 minutes to share your voice with KGA Staff. We want to 

know about you, about your KGA experience, and what KGA can do to add value to your membership benefits.  

The future is bright at the Kentucky Gas Association. With your feedback, we will enhance KGA’s influence as we provide 

for the advancement of natural gas and Kentucky’s operators and affiliates. We appreciate your membership and we want 

to make sure that we meet all of your expectations as we continue our work together. 

 

To begin your membership survey, please click the following link: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/KGAMembershipSurvey 

 

To thank you for your participation, KGA will reward 2 people via random drawing with a $50.00 gift card. Deadline for survey 

completion is September 25th. 

 

Thank you for your membership and for your commitment to American energy and Kentucky’s economy. 

Best Regards,  

 
 
Matt Tackett 
Executive Director  
 

The Kentucky Gas Association is dedicated to serve as a premier advocate and information source for the natural gas industry. KGA represents 182 member 

companies, comprised of municipal and investor owned natural gas utilities and affiliates. 
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